
                                                                                                               

17th October 2022 
 

 

 
 

The last few weeks have just flown by and we are already at the end of our first half 

term. We are so proud of all the children and the progress they are making and are so 

grateful for all that you are doing at home to support your child’s learning!  

 

We continue with our focus on the senses and this week we are talking about taste 

and smell. 

 

Mathematics:  

We will be playing various maths games and focusing on the language more and fewer. 

Please reinforce this language at home. We are also using language to describe 

position – over, under, next to, in, on, in front of, behind.   
 

Literacy:  

Please revise all the letter sounds taught so far (s/ a/ t/ p/ i/ n/ m/ d/ g/ o/c / k/ 

ck/ e/ u/ r) 

 

This week’s sounds are: h, b, f, l 

High frequency words: the 

Please also review: I, is 

 

We hope you have a lovely half term. The children are trying very hard to undress and 

dress for PE. Please encourage their independence in this area during the break if you can 

especially getting their coats on and off independently. 
   

Best wishes, 

 

The Reception Team 
 

 


